
Feedback based on the results of the parent questionnaire carried out in 2021-22

You said We did You said We did
Positive feedback from
parents/guardians to our SEN
update meetings in the Spring Term

Termly meetings will be organised to
share updated SEN Support Plans with
parents and electronic copies of the
plans will be sent to parents who are
unable to attend their meetings.

Being able to come into school
and read with the children is a
good idea

We will continue to organise opportunities
for parents/guardians to come into school
and share in their child’s learning

Some parents were unsure
regarding whether communication
about After School Clubs was good

Mr Cara ensures that he
communicates information about
Extracurricular Clubs to
parents/guardians via ARBOR.
Parents/guardians are able to sign
their children up to the clubs
electronically.  .

It’s been wonderful to see the
children enjoying celebrating so
many special/significant days
and events and raising
awareness for special causes,
not only has it been fun for
the children but it’s also
reminding them to help others
less fortunate than us. Keep it
going St Pius.

Personal Development will continue to be at
the heart of our school community.  It
encourages, promotes, adopts and embeds
a range of skills that allow pupils to be
life-long learners.  Our whole school
approach  promotes effective relationships
between all members of the school
community.

Some parents/guardians were
unsure that their views and
concerns regarding After School
Clubs were dealt with in a timely
manner

Mr Cara makes clear on all
communications that he is available to
answer any concerns/queries relating
to Extracurricular Clubs and provides
details of how  to contact him.

I think the social media pages
are really good to keep
parents up to date with what is
going on in the school

School will continue to ensure that our
presence on social media is relevant and
informative. We will continue to promote
our social media streams on our half termly
Newsletters.


